Q&A Summary for 669 – Completing the ADR Recipient Report and Client-level Data Upload 4.8.2020
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	[bookmark: _Hlk531342534]1.
	When will the slides be made available?

	The webinar recording is usually available within 1 week of the webinar. The webinar slides and Q & A are usually posted within 2 weeks to the webinar archives.

	2.
	We have a new ADAP representative. How can they access the Multum database?
	As there can only be one approved contact per ADAP for the Multum database, a new individual must request access to the database to replace the previous contact. To submit a new request for the database, please fill out the request form on TargetHIV and send it to data.TA@caiglobal.org. 

	3.
	Are there any new validations implemented for the 2019 ADR?
	No, all the validations remain the same from the 2018 ADR.

	4.
	What organizations must complete the ADR?
	All ADAPs, which include state departments of health in all 50 states, the District of Columbia, Guam, Puerto Rico, and the U.S Virgin Islands must complete the ADR. You can find more information about ADAPs in the ADAP Manual.

	5.
	If we are using a network enrollment system with many eligibility workers across the state, is the Client Report pulled from each of the ADAP eligibility workers’ accounts?
	The ADR needs to be created with information from all eligibility workers. All the client data should be input to one centralized database, which can then be used to create the ADR Client-level Data File.

	6.
	What build of CAREWare is required for the 2019 ADR?
	[bookmark: _GoBack]CAREWare 6 Build 62 is the minimum build required for the ADR, but ADAPs are encouraged to download Build 70. You can download the most recent version of CAREWare here. For other CAREWare-related questions, please reach out to the CAREWare Help Desk at 877-294-3571 or cwhelp@jprog.com.  
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